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DearISPPDMembers,
It givesme immensepleasureto present to you the January- March Issueof the ISPPD
NewsletterSmileTimes.Pedo. We are rapidly movingtowards the pre covid life style. The
patientshavereturned to our OPDs,physicaleventsareback,travelshavestarted,children
no longer in virtual classrooms and the summervacationplans are getting formulated
again.LǘΩǎthe resilienceof life and its forms that we tend to forget and walk aheadwith
positives. Thoughthere might be somescepticismabout another wave,the Covid-19 has
enrichedthis societywith the neversaydie attitude.
ISPPDhaswitnessedsomeremarkablefeats from the membersin past two yearsand has
acknowledgedtheir contributions in the national crises. The president Dr Mousumi
Goswami,GeneralSecretaryDr Nikhil Srivastavaand the entire executivecommitteehave
strivedhard to motivationallyengagethe studentand facultymembersacrossIndia. It has
givenplatform for academiclearning,conductedresearchworkshopsandstarted research
grantsaswell. ISPPDhasbeenproactivein celebratingthe smalloccasionswith big heart
and creating avenues for its members to compete and win awards. The wider
disseminationof the oral health careprotocolshasbeenrecognisedat national level. This
issueof the newsletterhighlightsthe specialcelebrationof womanhoodwith a showcase
of theL{tt5Ωǎwomen power alongwith theƛƴǎǘƛǘǳǘŜΩǎ& ƳŜƳōŜǊΩǎachievements,award
winner, upcoming events and some essential information about our society. We look
forward to yourcontinuedsupport. Happyreading.

Dr NiteshTewari
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World Oral Health Day and National festivals 




